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We are enjoying our unit of study on birds in first grade.  In addition to learning about different kinds of birds, bird behavior, bird habitats, etc., the students are in the process of choosing one bird that they will research.  They will become an expert on their chosen bird.
You can help with this process by helping your child to learn about their chosen bird.  Here are a few websites with information about a variety of birds:
1.) www.birds.cornell.edu 
2.) www.allaboutbirds.org
3.) https://kids.nationalgeographic.com
4.) www.audubon.org/birds
5.) Additionally, the Cincinnati Nature Center has some great bird-related programs.
Your child has chosen to learn about the


Thank you for helping us.  At the end of our bird studies, we will be inviting you to view our work.  We will be sending out another notice soon with an exact date and time. 
It is a particularly exciting time in the classroom and we thank you for all of your support.

Mrs. Konerman, Ms. Paden, and Mrs. White 
